
Dear parents and carers. 

What a lovely week in school. This week we have 

started to explore UNICEF’s Rights of the Child as we 

prepare to introduce a new reward system for good 

behaviour in our daily ‘Collective Acts of Worship’. 

We rounded off the week by singing about how we 

should let our best side shine. Well! If there was ever 

anything that could make you smile it has to be the 

sound of so many beautiful voices singing with such 

enthusiasm and passion. 

 

I had the pleasure this morning of being invited to 

hear some of our lovely new Reception children read 

this morning. They were working with Mrs Fox and 

could ‘Fred in their heads’ (sound words out using the 

letter sounds and then blend 3 letter words to read 

them. 

AND their writing! Well don’t get me started – they 

are already beginning to form letters on lines!  

Year 4 have also impressed me this morning by ‘Being 

the Teacher’ and correcting Mrs Elliot’s punctuation 

errors. Good work Year 4! 

Red envelope book bags 

There are still book bags available from the school 

office for all of our children at a cost of £2.50. 
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Our After School Club provides club activities with 

drink and a snack from 3;00pm – 4:00pm and childcare 

from 4:00pm – 5:00pm, Monday right through to 

Friday with Miss Watson and or Mrs Fox supervising 

each day.  

 

Our After School Clubs for this half term are: 

Monday – Homework and playground games  

Tuesday – Arts and Crafts 

Wednesday – Multi sports with MFC. 

Thursday Games night with SCSS 

Friday Gardening Club. 

 

There are currently places every night for both 

sessions. The children had an amazing night on 

Wednesday working with Eve and Billy from MFC 

and all the parents of children attending gardening 

Club last Friday left with a little bag of fresh 

produce! 

It’s as easy as google searching:  

www.parentpay.co.uk login 

Once on the log in page you simple use your usual 

parent pay username and password and you can book 

and pay for any session/s you would like your 

child/children to attend. 

 

Year 6 

 
Year 6 are now half way through their swimming block. 

I had the privilige of taking Year 6 yesterday and I 

have to say it was exhausting to watch – they didn’t 

stop moving for the full 45 minute session. 

 

The pool staff are very impressed by the behaviour 

and attitude of our Year 6, they tell me our children’s 

good behaviour and attitude makes them stand out and 

they look forward to teaching them. 
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Attendance 
 

 

 

Well Done Year 5! 

96% Attendance. 
 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

and remember we are 

here to help whenever 

you need us. 

Mrs Lawson 

                                          

Headteacher’s Awards  
 

Congratulations to our first winners of the 

weekly Headteacher’s Award. 

The winners this week have all been given 

their award for the outstanding way they 

have settled into their new classes. 

I have to say the choice was incredibly 

difficult. 

 

Y1 – Eden Rose 

Y2 – Henry Wilson 

Y3 – Isla Scott 

Y4 – Millie Warrior 

Y5 Charlie Foster 

Y6 – Annie Waterson 

A 

Our Stars of the Week are: 
 

Y1- Marcus and Isabelle 

Y2 – Maddison and Willow 

Y3 – Abby-May and Leo 

Y4 – Rosie and Ollie 

Y5 – Phoebe and Ethan 

Y6- Elora and Thomas 

 
 

• “Life doesn’t get easier or more forgiving, 

we get stronger and more resilient.” ― 

Steve Maraboli. 
 


